
CITY OF HAWTHORNE (PWS# 2010477) WATER SYSTEM 
 

 
JANUARY 31, 2024 

 
 

PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE 
 
 
TO:   THE CITY OF HAWTHORNE, For area of SE 73rd Ave and SE 74th Ave between SE 226th 

Terrace and SE 225th Way 
 
A LOSS OF WATER PRESSURE HAS BEEN EXPERIENCED DUE TO A BROKEN WATER 
LINE REPAIR, THEREFORE, AS A PRECAUTION, UPON RETURN OF WATER SERVICE, WE 
ADVISE THAT ALL WATER USED FOR DRINKING OR COOKING BE BOILED.  A ROLLING 
BOIL OF ONE MINUTE IS SUFFICIENT.  AS AN ALTERNATIVE BOTTLED WATER MAY BE 
USED. 
 
THIS "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT UNTIL THE 
PROBLEM HAS BEEN CORRECTED AND A BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWS THAT 
THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.  
 
IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS YOU MAY CONTACT OUR OFFICE AT 352-481-2432 


